
Little Rock School District 

Vision and Hearing Screenings 

 

The Little Rock School District provides annual Vision and Hearing Screenings to 

students in grades PK, K, 1st, 2nd, 4th, 6th, and 8th grades. This service is free to 

families but Health Insurance is billed. 

 

Please SIGN BELOW to give consent to release education records related to vision 

and hearing screenings. 

 

In compliance with the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA) 

(20U.S.C.§ 123g; 34 CFR Part 99) 

 

I,                                                 , give permission for my child, _________________ 

personally identifiable information/student education records to be disclosed to a 

Third Party Billing Agent for the purpose of billing Medicaid and /or private 

insurance 

 

______________________________________ 

Printed Name of Parent/Guardian 


